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Our Ref: CRO/LDr 
 
13th December 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 7 parent/carer, 

 
As promised when I wrote to you last week, given our current situation, I stated I would review our 
provision daily.  This morning, I have had the opportunity to speak to staff whose isolation periods are 
due to end at midnight tonight.  Thankfully, the staff are well enough to return to school, which means 
we now have the capacity to have three year groups learning each day in school.  As the youngest year 
group in the school (who are most vulnerable potentially alone at home), we will be prioritising Year 7. 
Year 7 should therefore return to school based learning from Tuesday 14th until Friday 17th 
December.  I am hoping we do not get another influx of cases, but should this circumstance sadly arise, 
I will obviously have to review provision again.  Provision remains as detailed in Friday’s newsletter for 
all other students in the school.  

 
Thank you for your support and understanding at this challenging time. 

 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Claire Robbins 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 


